

The

Jaguar Club of Southern Colorado December 2010 Newsletter Supplement

Highlights of

2010



with

the



Jaguar Club of Southern Colorado.







Highlights of 2010 with the Jaguar Club of Southern Colorado



March - SBGs interior and exterior

Jaguar care presentation

April - "SPRING CLEANING" and BBQ



February - ReinCARnation Auto and Carolyn's birthday!





May - Pueblo Historic Aviation Museum and lunch at the Do Drop Inn.



June - Father's Day at the Briarhurst in Manitou Springs

Highlights of 2010 with the JCSC

July - The Shelby American Museum in Boulder, with Lunch at the Baker Street Pub and Grill





August - Spectacular weather and wine at the Holy Cross Winery in Canon



More of 2010 in Review





Labor Day - First Saturday's Car Show, First and Main Town Center



SEPTEMBER





The

FIRST ANNUAL JCSC PICNIC

US Air Force Academy

"The Pikes Peak Concours d' Elegance"







More memories of the 2010 "Pikes Peak Concours d'Elegance"





2010 in Review - continued



November

We recognize those that have made this Club the fine organization that it is today.

2011 JCSC President Jack Humphrey with our founding President Roy Winton.

Thom Buckley - keeper of the cat.

Gary Kerkow receives his





Past-President's patch
From new President
Jack Humphrey.



That's it for 2010!